STANDING COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, TRANSPORT, AND CITY SERVICES Ms Jo Clay MLA (Chair), Ms Suzanne Orr MLA (Deputy Chair), Mr Mark Parton MLA

Submission Cover Sheet

Inquiry into electric vehicle (EV) Adoption in the ACT

Submission Number: 24

Date Authorised for Publication: 28 July 2022

From: Chris Emery

To: <u>LA Committee - PTCS</u>

Subject: INQUIRY INTO ELECTRIC VEHICLE ADOPTION IN THE ACT

Date: Monday, 25 July 2022 6:04:02 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the ACT Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

Dear Inquiry,

There are problems with charging EVs in apartment complexes.

There is seldom any wiring to individual parking spaces from the owner's meter. Providing this is expensive. Alternatively a ring main can be provided by the body corp to individual credit card chargers. This is equally expensive.

The result is most Owners Corporations are not making any decision until they know what government assistance might be forthcoming.

There has to be a solution for apartments which are becoming more common in the ACT.

Regards,

